
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE TO SNOWMOBILERS AND CLUB VOLUNTEERS 

 

Together, we will work trough this event:  

the Fédération des clubs de motoneigistes du Québec invites you to take care of yourself and your loved ones.  

 

Terrebonne March 17th 2020 – You are not without knowing that we are presently at the heart of an exceptional situation 

due to the pandemic Coronavirus (Corvid-19). The FCMQ is no different than any other business that is taking preventive 

measures in order to limit the impact of virus transmission.   

 

In sight of the government of Quebec’s recommendations, certain clubs and snowmobilers have raised the question on the 

possibility of trail closures, due to the current virus. The FCMQ has never imposed any trail closing dates, it is therefor, up 

to the clubs to take this decision.  

We invite you to contact your club and businesses to verify trail openings and service points, in case they are closed, before 

you go out riding.  

 

Additionally, we request that you do not present yourself at our offices, this, to reduce the risk of transmission. We invite 

you to communicate with us by email. This way, we protect both FCMQ employees and visitors. Visit our web site for our 

coordinates and where you will find a wealth of information: www.fcmq.qc.ca  

 

We thank you for your understanding, for this situation that is beyond our control and we wish you a wonderful, safe and 

healthy end of season. 

 

About the FCMQ 

The Fédération des clubs de motoneigistes du Québec, a sectorial tourism association, is a not-for-profit organisation that has 

been serving its members for more than 44 years. It is dedicated to the development and promotion of safe snowmobiling 

throughout Quebec. The FCMQ defends the interests of its 199 member clubs and their 100,000 individual members. More than 

4,500 volunteers contribute in excess of 800,000 hours annually towards the maintenance of the provincial snowmobile trail 

network. 
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